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Dear Parents and Carers... 

Welcome to Year 3! 

I hope you all had a lovely summer break, 

I am Miss Molineaux and I will be your 

child’s teacher throughout this year. 

Other adults in our class this year are 

Mrs Wenban and Mrs Speller.  

You can help your child by: 

• Encouraging your child to read on a 

daily basis. 

• Helping your child learn their 

weekly spellings.  

• When reading, ask children 

questions that will develop their 

comprehension, such as “What do 

you think will happen next?” or 

“What other words can you think 

of that mean the same as that?” 

• Ask children positive questions 

about their day such as “What was 

the best word that you used 

today?” or “What was the most 

interesting question that you asked 

today?” 

• Encouraging children to do their 

homework on time. 

 

  

A named blue or black lightweight 

rain jacket that can be kept in 

my school bag. 

A named Glue Stick. 

A named apron or old shirt for 

Art that can stay at school and 

get messy! 

A named PE kit, including 

tracksuit bottoms for when it 

gets chilly. 

Your child should bring their 

reading book to school every day. 

Books will be changed every 

Monday and Thursday, please 

ensure books are signed.  

This term I will need… 

Welcome to 

Year 3! 

 

2023-2024 

 



This year, P.E will be on a Monday    

and Wednesday, please ensure your 

child comes to school wearing their 

full and named PE kit on these days. 

 

                              

  
                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework will be set on Purple Mash on a Friday and 

should be completed by the following Wednesday.  Every 

Friday, I will set My Maths homework online, this will be 

due in the following Friday.   

Weekly spellings will be uploaded to See-saw every Friday, 

spelling tests will take place the following Friday. 

Please regularly check See Saw as I will use this to upload 

announcements and class news.   

Children will visit the school library every Wednesday 

afternoon, where they have the opportunity to borrow a 

book to take home for the week.  

 

 

What about our topics? What 

will they be this term? 


